
 

 

  

 

 

22 February 2023 

Annwyl Lywydd 
 
Report on the Welsh Government’s Legislative Consent Memoranda on the Retained EU Law 
(Revocation and Reform) Bill 

Our report on the Welsh Government’s Legislative Consent Memoranda on the Retained EU Law 
(Revocation and Reform) Bill has been laid today. I have enclosed a copy of the report for your 
information.  

I wish to draw your attention specifically to recommendations 5 and 14 of the report which I 
reproduce below:  

Recommendation 5. If the 23 June 2026 sunset date remains in the Bill, the Business Committee, in its 
preparation for the Seventh Senedd, should ensure that its successor is aware that there will be a 
priority need for an appropriate committee to be urgently established so that regulations to be made 
before that sunset date may be considered and, further, that Plenary sittings may be needed for 
Members of the new Seventh Senedd to consider and vote on any regulations subject to the draft 
affirmative procedure. 
 
Recommendation 14. The Business Committee should urgently consider whether the autumn term 
should be extended to 22 December 2023, in order to accommodate additional meetings of this 
Committee and additional Plenary sittings which may be required for the consideration of regulations 
arising from the Bill. 
 
I look forward to receiving your response in due course. 
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Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Huw Irranca-Davies 
Chair 
 


